TELEPHONE 33421

WPLH 1450 KC

P. O. BOX 390

WWMWM

HUNTINGTON, WEST VIRGINIA

1105 FOURTH AVENUE

March 31, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you so much for your reception report on WPLE for March 28, 1955,
on 1470 KC. Your report was acurrate and Gorrect.

May I especially add my thanks. As my home and my parents are
located in Marysville, Kansas, I always like to know that it
is vossible for our station to be picked up out that way.

My brother, Andy Grauer, has recently started a remote station
for XKWBE in Marysville, Kansas. I'm sure your familiar with
this Beatrice station.

May I again thank you for your very nice report. WPLH is always
ghad to recieve the nice letters from the National Radio Club Members.

Regards,

Huntington Broadcasting Corporation
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~Lindell Graugr /
Office Manager/
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